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Qrn&3+TP Kirnberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 

To: Curtis Williams 
Cc: Charles Murphy; Ann Cole 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 11814-08 

Monday, September 20,2010 10:41 AM 

Per this e-mail, we w i l l  return this document to the source. Thank you 

From: Curtis Williams 
Sent: Monday, September 20,2010 10:35 AM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 11814-08 

Yes 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Monday, September 20,2010 10:33 AM 
To: Curtis Williams 
Subject: FW: Confidential DN 11814-08 

Curtis, do you concur wi th  returning document to source? 

From: Charles Murphy 
Sent: Thursday, September 09,2010 4:20 PM 
To: Kimberley Pena; Curtis Williams 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 11814-08 

Hi Kim, 

Having looked at this document, it relates to the landline company Verizon. That aspect of the case has settled and this 
document can be returned. 

Charlie 

From: Kimberley Pena 
sent: Thursday, September 09,2010 4:lO PM 
To: Charles Murphy; Curtis Williams 
Subject: RE: Confidential DN 11814-08 

“f&!rm;-i 11814-08 has met i t s  declassification period. Please confirm that this document is to be 
A kElaSsiried and forwarded to GCL. Thank you for your help in th is  matter. 
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